From: Melanie Kay

To: <u>Community Support and Services Committee</u>

Subject: Public Health Amendment Bill

Date: Thursday, 3 March 2022 11:39:28 AM

Committee Secretary
Community Support and Services Committee
Parliament House
George Street
Brisbane QLD 400

Dear Committee Secretary,

I want to make it very clear that I do support an extension to the Emergency Bill until 31st October 2022.

There are a number of reason that the emergency bill shouldn't be extended, including but not limited to the following:

- ABS Status released 15/2/2022 showing that only 83 deaths occurred from COVID which didn't have an link to another cause of death.
 - https://www.abs.gov.au/articles/covid-19-mortality-australia
- TGA Adverse Events released 24/2/2022 showing thousands and thousands of reports of reactions from the experimental vaccination that has been mandated across a number of sectors from the Queensland Government this is putting people lives at risk when there isn't enough safety data.

https://www.tga.gov.au/periodic/covid-19-vaccine-weekly-safety-report-24-02-2022

I can be contacted on

Please listen to the people of Queensland and reject this public health amendment bill immediately.

Regards, Melanie Kay